
June 23, 2021
Trails and Open Space Advisory Committee

Meeting Record
San Vicente Creek Field Visit

Committee Discussion:  Bob gave the tour, and pointed out significant problematic locations--
historical and current--and also described plans for the future of the property.  The following 
issues were in the discussion: 

 invasive species
 directional signs that had been chopped down (and machete packaging found in parking

area)
 conditions of informational signs and need for signs
 building a stream crossing
 relationship with Aldo Leopold school and their projects on site
 history of work done by GCEC
 squatting
 trails to Kelly St, and possibly Mountain View
 newly-downed trees
 illegal placer mining
 recognition of property borders/ownership and the Town's understanding of its 

agreements with adjacent property owners, including trailhead and area under bridge
o possible problem of armed property manager threatening hikers

Staff Report
None

Adjournment:  The next meeting will be July 21, 2021 at 5pm at the Annex Conference Room.
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